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NO! This is a ridiculous idea to amend the constitution!

16 year olds are minors and living at home. Their brains are developing and they are financially dependent on their
guardians.

They can’t enlist in the armed services, they can’t purchase guns, tobacco, or alcohol. They barely are licensed to
drive.

16 years old should not be voting on measures that impact rights of Oregonians that usually pertain to taxes, more
taxes, and guns.

They don’t understand the consequences of their actions.

This is a selfish move to meet an agenda.
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